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Northeast Supply Enhancement Project – Docket No. CP17-101-000 and CP20-49-

000 et al.  

On May 29, 2025, Transco submitted its Petition for Expedited Reissuance of Certificate 

Authority authorizing Transco to construct and operate the Northeast Supply 

Enhancement Project (Project) under Docket No. CP17-101-000, CP20-49-000 et. al. The 

Project’s Certificate Order issued on May 3, 2019 found strong market demand for the 

Project and, based on the benefits the Project would provide and the minimal adverse 

impacts on landowners and surrounding communities, held the “public convenience and 

necessity requires approval of this [P]roject.” The denial of Section 401 applications by 

New York and New Jersey prevented Transco from constructing the Project; however, 

Transco is still committed to the Project. Therefore, Transco requests expedited action 

on this request by August 29, 2025, so that it can start construction on the Project by the 

end of the year.  
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